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14th June 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
World Music Day / Glaston-Perry Festival 
 
Monday June 21st is World Music Day and to celebrate as part of our curriculum, Perry Hall is 
holding its very own outdoor music festival.  Each year group has been given their own 
theme and will be performing a song from their given theme. The festival will be a wonderful 
opportunity for us all to get together, celebrate music and support the wellbeing of the 
children. 
 
While this is the first time that we have come together to do an event as a whole school, 
since March 2020, social distancing will still be in effect, with a minimum of two metres 
distance between year group bubbles. 
 
Children are invited come out of uniform on this day, dressed in ‘festival attire’, however, 
this needs to be school appropriate and fully enclosed footwear must be worn.   
 
Unfortunately, we are still unable to invite parents to watch, but we are hoping to take 
photos and recordings, and display them on our website for your enjoyment.  We ask that 
you complete the following information via email by Friday 18th June 2021, using the year 
group email address. 

 
Within the email, please provide the following information: 

 Name of Child: 

 I do/do not give permission for my child’s photos and video to be displayed on the Perry 

Hall website. 

 
While we are confident that the event will go ahead as planned, we are at the mercy of our 
Great British weather.  We will be closely monitoring weather patterns and if necessary, we 
will postpone the festival until further notice.  A text message will go out before the day, 
confirming our intentions. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs C Gibbins 
Acting Head of School. 
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